
Staff update for Reception  
November 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you are aware, sadly we had to say goodbye to Roseanna Goodall at half term.  She left 
Deer Park so she could concentrate on her own business. We miss her but wish her all the 
best for the future. 
 
This has given us an opportunity to carefully consider the staff within the team and their 
wide range of skills and how best to use these.  Below is a list of all the staff that work in 
reception with their roles. 
 
All members of staff will be in the Reception unit throughout the day and as we free flow 
the children will spend time with all the different adults.  Although attached to a class, 
the teaching assistants work with a range of children across the year group and are readily 
available for all of the children to come and speak to and spend time with. 
 
We are very excited that Miss Lucie has joined the team and the children have been     
getting to know her this week. 
 
The Reception Team. 

Mrs Tucker 
Bambi Class teacher 
EYFS Leader 

Mrs Zanini 
Fawn Class teacher 

Mrs Kisby 

1:1 support 

Miss Emma 
 
Bambi Class TA 

Mrs Wilson 
Fawn Class teacher 

Ms Philip 
Bambi Class teacher 

Miss Elaine 

1:1 support 

Mrs Gega 
 
1:1 support  

Miss Lucie 

Fawn Class TA 


